Senator Debbie Stabenow <senator@stabenow.senate.gov>

Re: Bill S. 1072

To kevinscott1911@comcast.net

5/23/2018 5:40 PM

United States Senate

U. S. Senator Debbie Stabenow MICHIGAN

Dear Kevin,

Thank you for contacting me about housing services for veterans. I share your support for our veterans and their families.

Michigan is proud to be the home of over 600,000 men and women who have worn the uniform in defense of our nation. When our veterans return home, we have a commitment to remember their sacrifices by making sure they have access to health care, job opportunities, and the most basic of needs - a place to live.

I have consistently supported programs to reduce veterans' homelessness. This includes rapid re-housing, permanent supportive housing, and other crisis-response housing for our veterans. I also strongly support funding for rental assistance and services to help homeless veterans find and keep long-term housing.

There are several bills pending in Congress related to veterans' homelessness. I will continue to work with my colleagues on both sides of the aisle to improve housing services for veterans, and be sure to keep your views in mind if any of these proposals come before me in the Senate.

Thank you again for contacting me. As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance to you or your family.

Sincerely

Debbie Stabenow United States Senator

> U.S. Senator Debbie Stabenow The United States Senate •Washington, DC 20510 <u>stabenow.senate.gov</u>

